
 
 

 

 
 

 

Posted to Firefly: September 9, 2019 
 
The University Travel Website is Here! 
 
The new university-wide travel website is now available through a tile in Firefly. You can also access the site via 
the following URL: https://nebraska.edu/travel  
 

 
 
This new website features a step-by-step overview of the travel process, both domestic and international. The site 
also contains a link to the travel policy, information on booking for non-employees, as well as the Concur travel 
help videos and reference guides. 
 
Information regarding travel news and upcoming training sessions can be found on the Announcements and 
Training page. To assist with planning and other aspects of a business trip, review the Travel and Security 
Resources page; or if traveling internationally, review the Resources – International Travel page. 
 

 
 
For questions regarding the new university travel website, contact Melody Stark at the NU Travel Office at 402-554-
3456 or traveloffice@nebraska.edu. 
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